Bob Ferguson

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

800 Fifth Avenue #2000 « Seattle WA 98104-3188

March 29, 2013

.VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC/LMI
Steven V. King
Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.
P. O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Rulemaking to Consider Modifications to, or Eliminations of, the Requirement Related to
Distribution of Telephone Books in WAC 480-120-251
Docket No. UT-120451

Dear Mr. King:

On March 1, 2013, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments
on Second Supplemental Proposal and Notice of Proposed Rule Adoption Hearing. Public
Counsel has reviewed the Second Supplemental Proposal and has no further comments to add to
the Docket. Public Counsel does anticipate being present for the Rule Adoption Hearing and can
address questions that arise.

Sincerely,

A=/ N

LISA W. GAFKEN
Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel Division
(206) 464-6595
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